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Submitted testimony for 582090 on Feb ·6, 2014 13:4SPM 

Testimony for PSMfTEC on Feb 6, 201413:45PM in Conference Room 414 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing 

Teresa Parsons II Individual II Support II No I 

Comments: Senators, I support this measure to limit consumer fireworks. I also believe the current 
bans on sparklers and fountains should be a state law which cannot be over ridden by the Honolulu 
City Council. Sparklers are too dangerous to be re-introduced to Hawai'i. Mahala for this opportunity 
to testify on this measure. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or 
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the 
convening of the public hearing. 
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